
From: Kudelka, Robert P <KudelkaRP@scdot.org>
To:  
CC: Poore, PetePooreJP@scdot.org

Shealy, Stanley EShealySE@scdot.org
Corley, Kimberly L.CorleyKL@scdot.org

Date: 4/1/2016 9:07:13 PM
Subject: SCDOT Advisory - emergency lane closure

Emergency lane closure

SCDOT has closed one lane of I-77 southbound at the 63 mile marker (near Chester) to perform emergency 
repairs. This lane closure is expected to be in place through Sunday evening. 
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